
To who it may concern: 
 
I am writing support of the police accountability bill (LCO #3471) being sponsored by Senator Gary 
Winfield. I am a believer in law and order and the rule of law, but the rules and laws must apply to 
everybody, and most especially to those tasked with upholding the law. A system in which officers who 
violate the law are shielded from the consequences of their actions does not serve the public interest 
and must be changed. I applaud Senator Winfield for his efforts to bring justice to victims of police 
brutality and to hold police and other officials accountable for their actions whatever office they hold. 
 
Robert Beech, MD 
New Haven, CT 
 


